
July 12, 1963 

Mr . Lewis Tingley 
Administrative Assistant 
Mayor's Office 
City Hall 
Louisville, Kentucky 

Dear Mr. Tingley: 

I certainly enjoyed talking with you over the phone 
this m orning and we are pleased that you will be in 
Atlanta on July 31st. 

Please call either me or Mrs. Robin,on at Ja Z - 4463 
so we may arrange a mutually conventent time for you 
to chat with Mayor Allen. As I said, I am sure he will 
be quite interested in the reaction you have bad to the 
Public Acconunofiation Law recently passed by the City 
of Louisville. 

It would be extremely helpful for us to have another 
copy of your Law and I would appreciate your mailing 
it to me. 

AD/br 

Sincerely yours, 

Ann Drummond, 
Executive Secretary 




